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Comments: Livestock grazing has negative consequences on wilderness, including degrading water quality and
soils, spreading invasive weeds, destroying riparian and other important habitats, and reducing forage for and
displacement of native wildlife. The proposed revisions would allow increased grazing by livestock in wilderness
areas, exclude the public from some decision-making processes, and fails to set proper standards to monitor
conditions and hold grazers accountable. This goes against the current administration's goal of protecting 30%
of US land by 2030, would degrade wilderness in our national forests, and is contrary to the Wilderness Act's
mandate that wilderness remain untrammeled. We should be decreasing grazing on public lands, not increasing
it, and we must improve oversight and management of that grazing that is currently permitted.



